OCTOBER 2022 SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER
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ROAD SAFETY
The city will be installing a no stopping sign at the intersection of Hendrick and Benson avenues this
month. The no stopping hours will be between 8 and 9 a.m., and 3 and 4 p.m.

MASTER PLAN FOR FIELD

We are working with Councillor Josh Matlow’s office to fix the field’s draining issues as well as
rejuvenate the playground area, basketball court and outdoor classroom spaces. Stay tuned for more
details in the coming months.

COUNCIL BUDGET
At our October 18 council meeting, we decided and ratified our 2022-2023 budget and allocated

$30,000 to go towards the revitalization of the outdoor space.

UPCOMING 2022 DATES
October 28: Pizza day! If you would like your child(ren) to participate, please sign up by October 25.
Visit School Cash Online at https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ to register/sign up.

November 17: Parent-teacher interviews. Stay tuned for more details.

November 17: Pub night at The Gym Pub. Stay tuned for more details.

November 25: Photo retake day for students who are away on October 21.

First week of December: The Scholastic Book Fair returns. Stay tuned for more details.
December 1: Movie night. Stay tuned for more details.

CLASS CONNECTORS’ REMINDER

Class Connectors is a fun way for families to build connections with each other. Every classroom

should have a volunteer “Classroom Connector” — a parent/caregiver who will:
e Organize a class roster and circulate it so families may connect with each other easily.


https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

e Occasionally act as a liaison with the School Council for their classroom.
e Plan outside school class activities such as park meetups or skate days.

This year, our program is paperless! Visit https://mcmurrichschoolcouncil.com/class-connector and
complete the form to join your classroom roster or volunteer as a “Connector” (if you're interested).
Please complete the form (for each child) by October 28.

LOST AND FOUND
On the last Wednesday of every month, the Lost and Found will be brought outside during pickup.
Leftover items will be donated afterwards. Please visit

https://www.mcmurrichschoolcouncil.com/lost-found/ to view items online.

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING
Our next meeting will be held on November 22 at 7 p.m. Watch for an email from the School Office
with details closer to the meeting date.

If you have any questions, would like to contact a member, or express interest in volunteering on any
of our committees (and haven’t done so already), please email:
mcmurrichschoolcouncil@gmail.com.

Follow us online!

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/groups/mcmurrichjrps
Twitter - https://twitter.com/McMurrichParent

Website: http://www.mcmurrichschoolcouncil.com
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